
Airport Coordination Limited  
 

The Airports Slot Allocation Regulations 2006 
  

Notice of Financial Penalty to be paid by  
 

LOT Polish Airlines for the repeated and intentional operation of flights 
significantly off slot at London Heathrow airport during Summer 2019. 

 

 
ACL sent a Notice of Final Decision to LOT Polish Airlines on 20 November 2019 
notifying them that, pursuant to Regulation 16 of the UK Regulations, ACL had 
decided to impose a financial penalty in respect of the repeated and intentional 
operation of one flight during the Summer 2019 scheduling period significantly off 
slot and in breach of Regulation 14 of the UK Regulations. 
 
The financial penalty imposed was £10,000 (for one flight which was operated on 
6 September 2019).  
 
LOT Polish is aware that further operations without an allocated slot may result in 
further financial penalties being applied.  
 


